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OC Dana Point Harbor Department 
 
Maintenance Dredging – Information Meeting 
 
5:30 – 7 p.m., Wednesday, September 10, 2008 
 
OC Sailing and Events Center 
Dana Cove Room 
34451 Ensenada Place, Dana Point Harbor 
 
The OC Dana Point Harbor Department is hosting 
an information meeting to familiarize the harbor 
community with the routine maintenance dredging 
project and beach nourishment. Dredging will remove 
a build-up of sand and silt from both the East and 
West Basins, and along the Main Channel. Sand will 
be placed on Baby Beach and Capo Beach as part of 
the beach nourishment efforts. Work will begin in late 
September and last three to four months.   
  
 
 
To learn more about the Maintenance Dredging 
Project, contact the OC Dana Point Harbor 
Department, at 949.923.2236 or check our website 
at www.DPHplan.com 
 


